
                 GREENHORN CREEK COMMUNITY SERVICES    DISTRICT
                                         A FIRE WISE COMMUNITY

      The CSD Regular Meeting scheduled for the third Thursday of the month has  
                          been postponed until Thursday, April 23.  
                                Further information will follow. 

      Kimrey Levy
      Secretary 
      Greenhorn Creek Community Services District

      This Notice is posted online at greenhorncsd.org and/or on the bulletin board at the       
      mailboxes on Greenhorn Ranch Road.


